
FALL WORKSHOP 
 

"A painting should speak to your soul" 
~Lyn Asselta 

 

The Lake Country Pastel Society is excited to host instructor and award-winning artist, Lyn Asselta for 
our fall workshop. It will be held on September 30, October 1 and 2, 2024 at the New Brighton 

Community Center, New Brighton, MN. 
 
 

 
 

 

     
 

 

Choosing pastel as her medium, Lyn Asselta creates vivid, thoughtful images of places that tug at her 
heart. These images are often purposefully meant to make her viewers feel as though they have 
stumbled upon a place of quiet strength and solitude.  She chooses to create a narrative in her 
images, but welcomes and encourages you to create your own.  
 
Her workshop goal is to guide you through new experiences with pastels in ways that are both 
challenging and informative. With an extensive background in teaching, she prides herself on being 
able to offer new ways to approach your artwork, and will give the inspiration needed to get out there 
and paint with more confidence! 
 
Involved in fine art and fine craft for the past 30 years, Lyn Asselta is an award-winning artist and a 
sought-after instructor. She is a Pastel Society of America Master Pastelist, an International 
Association of Pastel Societies (IAPS) Eminent Pastelist, and a member of the Salmagundi Club of 
New York City.  She is the founder and past president of the First Coast Pastel Society (FL) and is a 
Southeastern Pastel Society Member of Excellence. Her award-winning paintings have appeared in 
shows and exhibitions throughout the United States, and in invitational exhibitions in France and 
China. Lyn has had the honor of being an Artist in Residence for the National Park Service at Acadia 
National Park in Maine.  Her work has been featured in several books on the pastel medium, as well 



as in Pastel Journal magazine, Pratique des Arts magazine, and Plein Air magazine.  In 2018, Lyn 
published her first book, Seeing the Landscape, a collection of her paintings and prose. Lyn has 
traveled extensively to teach both studio and plein air pastel landscape workshops and she currently 
writes Saturdays at the Cove, a newsletter on life and art, from her studio each Saturday morning. 
 
Lyn hails from a small village in mid-coast Maine and is inspired daily by new landscapes and 
changes of seasons. Check out her website at: www.lynasselta.com 
 
You may register for her workshop by sending the form below and payment to: 
 
Becky Jokela, LCPS Workshop 
37429 65th Ave. 
Cannon Falls, MN 55009 
 
Forward any questions to me at: bjokela@gmail.com 
 
Becky Jokela 
LCPS Workshop Chair 
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